
We are off to a great start!  If you would like to add or change a class please email 
me this week and I will make the appropriate changes to your account. 

Please remember no bills will be sent home.  Tuition is due the first week of the 
month.  Please put your child’s name on the memo section when paying by check.  
Accounts with a past due amount will be charged a $10.00 late fee.  Please 
remember tuition is a yearly fee broken down into 10 payments.  

Thursday students please note that the studio will open 15 minutes before the first 
class  (4:30).  Some students have been arriving up to 45 minutes early. Our 
teachers are all coming from their jobs and need a little wiggle room to arrive and 
get prepared.  Thank you for your understanding. 

Hope everyone enjoys this beautiful weekend!

Beth
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